CITY OF ALBUQUERO



Planning Department Transportation Development Services Section

August 13, 2012

Levi J. Valdez, P.E. Land use & Development Consultant 12800 San Juan NE Albuquerque, NM 87123

Re: Certification for a Permanent Building Certificate of Occupancy (C.O.)

Garcia's Kitchen, [J-20/D008] 8518 Indian School NE

Engineer's Stamp Dated 08/13/12

Dear Mr. Valdez:

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 08-13-12, Transportation Development has no objection to the issuance of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy.

PO Box 1293

This letter serves as a "green tag" from Transportation Development for a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy to be issued by the Building and Safety Division.

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, please contact me at (505)924-3630.

NM 87103

Sincerelly

www.cabq.gov

Nilo Falgado-Fernandez, P.E. Senior Traffic Engineer Development and Building Services

Planning Department

c:

Engineer Hydrology file CO Clerk



Susana Martinez GOVERNOR

Eva Baca ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Rola Idriss, PhD, PE BOARD CHAIR

> Augusta Meyers Board Vice-Chair

Fred Sanchez, PS Board Secretary

Professional Engineering
Committee

Paul Brasher, PE PEC Chair

Rola Idriss, PhD., PE

John T. Romero, Sr., PE

Julie Samora, PE

Joshua Skarsgard, Esq., Public Member

Subhas Shah, PE

Professional Surveying Committee

Gilbert Chavez, PS PSC Chair

Augusta Meyers, Public Member

Salvador I. Vigil, PS

Fred Sanchez, PS

New Mexico State Board of Licensure for Professional Engineers and Professional Surveyors

Toney Anaya Building = 2550 Cerrillos Road = Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 Information (505) 476-4565 = Fax (505) 476-4802 www.sblpes.state.nm.us

August 13, 2012

Levi Valdez 34A County Rd. 101 B Santa Fe, NM 87506

Re: NM PE License #5693

Dear Mr. Valdez,

As per your request, this is to certify that:

Mr. Levi Valdez is a Licensed Professional Engineer in the State of New Mexico, with the PE License number 5693. Mr. Valdez' license was renewed on November 10, 2011 and his license is active until 12/31/2013.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 476-4565.

Sincerely,

Perry Valdez

Licensing Manager